The Honorary Secretary
Men's Golf Section
China Fleet Country Club
Saltash, Cornwall
PL12 4BQ

Email: scottjohnston 80@hotmail.co.uk

Tel: 07921 451391

Minutes Of The China Fleet Men's Golf Section Annual General Meeting On Tuesday 5th April 2016 At 19:00

Item 1: Introduction: The Captain welcomed everyone present and apologised on behalf of the Honorary Secretary who could not attend. The Senior's Captain and Ladies Captain were not able to attend.

Item 2: Captains Address: Peter Church presented his Captains Report for 2016 which has been attached for your perusal.

Item 3: Competition Report: Darren Billing presented the Competition Secretary's Report. which again is attached for your perusal.

Item 4: Financial Statement : Andrew Sullivan has given a very detailed breakdown of the financial accounts for 2015/2016 details of which have been attached.

Item 5: Senior Section: The Seniors Captain was not present on this occasion to give his report.

Item 6: Juniors Report: We currently have 4 juniors with handicaps.

Alex Swabey, Ashleigh and Lewis Woolaway all made a valuable contribution towards the winning of the Kernow Cup this year. Wayne Woolaway in his capacity as Juniors Organiser and a parent, has given his gratitude to the club for making them feel welcome and valued members of the team. As there are currently no new Juniors with handicaps, it has been agreed in order to encourage the younger members to get on the course, the 16,17 & 18 will be open to them on Saturday mornings.

Item 7: Election of Committee Members: The following members were elected on to the committee with the unanimous agreement of those who attended the AGM:

Vice Captain Gary Sweet (Proposed - Peter Church / Seconded - Wayne Woolaway)

Honorary Secretary Scott Johnston (Proposed - Peter Church / Seconded - Andrew Sullivan)

Committee Member Mark Fox (Proposed - Peter Church / Seconded - Andy Hatch)

Dave Callaghan (Proposed - Peter Church / Seconded - Andy Forster)

Item 8: Any Other Business: Ian Hudson has made the following suggestions: To speed up the recovery of the course it might be prudent at this time to rope off some of the approaches up to the greens and possibly extend winter rules.

The next AGM will be held on the 4th April 2017.

For information your China Fleet Men's Golf Section 2016/2017 Committee Members are:

Captain Peter Church
Vice Captain Gary Sweet
Honorary Secretary Scott Johnston
Treasurer Andy Sullivan
Competition Secretary Darren Billing

Committee members Wayne Woolaway (Junior Organiser)

Andy Hatch Mike Pendered Mark Fox Andy Foster Dave Callaghan Tim Swabey Gary Pavey Dave Couch

If there are any matters arising from the AGM or if you have any other issues you wish the committee to discuss please feel free to contact me so I can bring them up at the monthly committee meetings. Let's hope in opening channels of communication we can have a happy and successful year of golfing.

Kind Regards
Honorary Secretary
Scott Johnston